
 

City of Winter Park 

Construction Notice 

 

The Water & Wastewater Utilities Department will be installing a sanitary sewer lateral 

at 1807 Magnolia Avenue. Work is scheduled to begin Wednesday, May 28, at 

7:30 a.m., and is anticipated to be completed by Thursday, May 29, by 5 p.m. 

(weather permitting). 

A detour will be set up to route traffic around the construction zone. All residents 

should have access to their driveways. Any resident that will not have access will be 

notified prior to work. 

We regret any inconvenience caused by this project. Should you have any questions or 

require special consideration, please contact Tom Best at 407-691-7845. 

 

_____________________________________ 

Jason Riegler, P.E. 

Deputy Director 

tel:407-691-7845

